
 

                                14.07.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear clients, partners, and friends, 
 
Greetings from Ukraine! This week, our entire top management team had the chance 
to spend time in Nikopol, where we saw our production process first hand, held 
important discussions, and joined our colleagues in early celebrations for the 
upcoming Metallurgist Day. Andrey Krasiuk and I filmed video for our American client, 
demonstrating the on-time shipment of their order, which our team produced with 
an impressive lead time. If you'd like a video update about the situation in Nikopol or 
the status of your order, please don't hesitate to ask me. We are more than happy to 
provide this additional layer of communication to keep you fully informed and 
assured.  
 
Our operations are proceeding as planned. We have a steady water supply, energy, 
essential raw materials, and our logistics and equipment are working without any 
problems. With the help of our devoted and motivated team, we're keeping things 
moving. 
 
Our team in Nikopol sends a big thank you to all our clients. Each order we receive 
isn't just about business, it's a signal of your confidence in our abilities and 
commitment. Every order fuels our motivation and helps us stay strong during these 
tough times. 
 
We're always ready to serve you in a better and faster way. Getting more orders from 
our clients will help us keep our momentum, support our hardworking team, and 
ensure the smooth running of our operations. We're here and ready to meet your 
needs as we continue to move forward together. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 



 

 


